
-----Original Message----- 
From:  John King [mailto:JKING@gsblaw.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2006 7:57 AM 
To: George Li 
Subject: FW: Could you help us to find out the ownership interests Guam Cable holds in TPC-5, 
China-US and Guam-Philippines Cable ?We need to send them to State Dept. 

George, 
  
Here are Guam Cable Group's percentage interests in the undersea cables: 
TPC-5 - 0.14293% 
China-US - 0.07882% 
Guam-Philippines - 1.06647% 
  
Let me know if you have additional questions. 
  
Best wishes. 
  
John 
 


